
THE WINTER VACCINATION PROGRAMME 

WILL START IN SEPTEMBER 2021 

 

You can find out if you are in a priority group eligible for a flu 

vaccine on NHS Inform. 

 

We do not have all the details at the moment but we can tell 

you: 

 The vaccinations are NOT being run by your GP Practice 

but some clinics may be based in Practice buildings. 

 There will be other clinics set up at larger venues to 

vaccinate large numbers of people quickly. 

 You will have a pre-booked appointment or be invited to 

make a booking at the vaccination clinic. 

 

Details on the vaccination clinics are being finalised and when 

supplies of vaccines become available we will update this page 

as soon as we have more information. 

 

Please do not telephone the Practice as we do not have any 

additional information for the moment. 

 

Please keep an eye on our website or NHS Inform. 


